
A Message from our Director and 
Head of School

Greetings Families of Augusta County, Staunton, and Waynesboro,

We are so excited to see how God is blessing ACA in so many ways.  
This is “move in” month and we could not be more pleased with how
our building has turned out. There is already a lot happening within 
the walls of ACA and we are gearing up for our students and families to 
join us in August.  

We would like to share a special welcome to the many families and 
who have joined the Rhino Crash during the month of May.    If you 
have not completed your Family Enrollment Meeting, please be sure to 
check your email for the sign up link and get that scheduled before 
August 1st.

If you’re considering ACA for the 2023-2024 school year, be sure to 
reserve your spot soon! Be sure to check out the website or contact 
the school for more information. In case you haven’t heard, we offer a 
special Extended Care opportunity for our medical staff neighbors.  

Please continue to follow our website and social media posts as there 
will be many ways for you to be involved and support ACA in the 
coming months.    

It is our prayer that you will consider sharing your child and family with 
us at Augusta Christian Academy.   If you have questions about 
enrollment or what ACA has to offer, please feel free to contact the 
school.  

Blessings,
Vanessa Mundie

Executive Director

Love Jesus.  Love Others
A Christian Education without the sacrifice of a quality education.
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Upcoming 
Events 

June
1-19     Reserved 

Extended Care

9 ACA Golf
Tournament,

19 Community
Extended Care 
opens

Homeschool
Hybrid  
Enrollment 

23 Ribbon Cutting
Ceremony

27        Community Open  
House  9-3

July
12 month 
tuition begins

August
Other Payment
Plans begins

7 Staff Workdays     
begin

17-18   Kindergarten  
Camp (9 am-
11:30 am)

23 First Day of
School

31         Preschool Camp    
(9-11:30)
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why the Rhinos
ACA has chosen the Rhino to be the mascot of our school. 
At ACA, we want to be an unstoppable force within our 
community, sharing the love of Jesus.  All who are in our 
CRASH will work to display notable character to traits to 
help them be a successful student, making wise choices, and 
serving as a witness to their friends and community.  

The “A” in Crash stands for Attitude.  Everyday, ACA 
Rhinos will strive to show by:  Positive Attitude by:

• Being open minded and willing to try

• Seeing the best in others

• Continuing to work when things are difficult

The ACA School-wide behavior plan will focus on such 

behaviors that students and staff strive to achieve each day.  

Continue to follow our monthly news to learn more about 

our character Rhino traits. 

We want YOU, to join our CRASH!!

6:30 am-6:00 pm

Payment is calculated on the 

quarter hour.   Families who are 

enrolled in ACA will have 

priority and should reserve their 

spot beginning in June.  

Enrollment for Community 

Members will open in mid-

June.

ACA will be offering a Homeschool Hybrid program this year to support families who are just 
beginning the homeschool journey or for those who are master’s of this craft.  Please visit 
our website for more information or plan to JOIN US ON JUNE 19TH, for a special information 

session specific to this opportunity!  

ATTENTION 
ACA FAMILIES

Please review the checklist below to 
make sure you are up to date and 

ready for the FIRST DAY!!!

✓ Set up the Parent Portal in FACTS
✓ Submitted Financial Aid

Documents if appropriate
✓ “Accept” any Financial Aid 

Awards
✓ Set up your Tuition Payment Plan
✓ Start gathering required

documents to submit: most 
recent physical, immunization 
records, and birth certificate

SAVE THE DATES…
June 27- Open House View 9-3

August 17/18-Kindergarten Camp
August 21-School Open House

4:30-7
August 23-FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL
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